Debra Thomeson

From: Cindi Lagoudakis

Sent: Sunday, November 06, 2016 11:00 PM
To: Debra Thompseon

Subject: SEAPA Board membership

I wish to be considered for appointment to the SEAPA board for 2017. | served as an alternate board member
during 2016, and additionally have knowledge of FERC licensing, NEPA and Forest Service permitting processes
through my tenure with the Tongass National Forest.

Cindi Lagoudakis



